My name is Colby Gray and I will soon be a rising 9th Grader at McKinley Technology School in August 2016.  I applied to go to space camp last year, but was not selected, but my brother, Clark, was.  When he came back he told me about the great time that he had.  He says that he still keeps in touch with a few of the people that he met at space camp last year.  He said he really liked the mission control part of space camp the most. I think it would be really fun and I will meet new people from other places in the country.  I am going to McKinley because I like to build and design things.  At my middle school, I take a Project Lead the Way class that I really enjoy a lot.  Last year, we built a car scale.  This is what we did last May 13-15, 2015…. 
“We plan to depart Early Thursday morning and return late Friday or early Saturday.  Our main goal is to attend the SAE Collegiate international Design Series Formula competition at Michigan International Speedway.  We will be witnessing our middle school student designed and built car scale in action.  We will visit with the Florida Tech Motorsports team, who gave us the design parameters for our car scale.  We will also visit the garage, so that we can see what the motorsports teams do to get their car ready for events. We will spend time at the race track, and also plan to tour an automobile plant.  We are currently attempting to arrange a meeting with a design team for an automotive manufacturer so that students can get a hands-on look at what designers and engineers really do.    We also hope to be able to go out to dinner at least once.  I would request that girls and boys be on separate floors or at separate ends of the hallway when we have accommodations.”
[bookmark: graphic02]I think that I will also learn new things that will help me when I start high school, which is a STEM school. And since I was not picked last year, I really hope that I will have a better chance this year to attend the NASA space camp.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
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